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I strongly request that you reject this unconstitutional effort to strip our 2ns 

Amendment rights as lawful firearm owners.  We already go through a background 

check, and safely and responsibly own our firearms.  These type of laws do nothing 

to keep firearms out of the hands who show disregard for the law.  Felon in 

Possession is the most dropped charge during the trial portion of criminal trials, even 

though it’s the most easily proven.  Start there, and incarcerate criminals who should 

not possess firearms.  That’s the true opportunity to make a difference. 


